FAQ Jennifer Walsh,

Application No: 2023/2130/P

Site address: 17-21 Camden Road London NW1 9LJ

Proposal: Works to the basement and ground floor car park area to include the replacement of existing travellator,
installation of a new customer lift, realtion of EV charging spaces, alterations and relocations of the roadway, kerbs
and to car park spaces, improvements to public realm, ANPR cameras and new car barriers, relocation of mini cab
booth, installation of new cycle stands and resurfacing of existing hard landscaping.

Thank you for your consultation.

| can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection has no comment to make on this planning
application as submitted.

This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) Order 2015". It therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety matters. Other
parts of TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory responsibilities.

Kind regards,

Tom Li

Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) | Infrastructure Protection
5 Endeavour Square | 7% Floor Zone B | Westfield Avenue | E20 1IN
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From: Jennifer Walsh <Jennifer.Walsh@Camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 June 2023 15:36

To: Location Enquiries <SMBLocationEnquiries@tfl.gov.uk>
Subject: M3D7F0OB



Please find the consultation letter attached.

Regards
lennifer
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from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold
about you and residents.
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